
RESOLUTION 2017-1 

ARCH Administrative Position 

WHEREAS, at several Executive Board meetings in 2016, the ARCH Executive Board 
discussed the ARCH budget and long term staffing needs, including increasing the 
administrative position 

WHEREAS, on December 8 2016 the ARCH Executive Board recommended a 2017 
ARCH budget to member councils which included increasing the administrative position 
to 1.0 FTE. 

WHEREAS all member councils have approved the 2017 ARCH budget and on April 
13111

• 2017, the Executive Board adopted 2017 ARCH Budget and authorized the Program 
Manager to implement the 2017 ARCH Budget 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Executive Board as follows: 

Approve increasing the administrative position of ARCH from .75 FTE to 1.0 FTE and authorize 
the Program Manager to complete necessary documents to implement the increase. 

Passed by a majority vote of the Executive Board of A Regional Coalition for Housing regular 
open meeting this 13'11 day of April 2017. 

Chair, Executive Board 
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